Town of Chatham

March, 2021

Attendance: Jason Eastman, Tricia Pitman, William Briggs, Riley Pitman,
Steve Goldsmith

Minutes to February 2021 meeting approved as written.

The Selectmen signed vouchers.

The Selectmen met with Steve Goldsmith. He went over the Fryeburg
Rescue budget with the Selectmen. He explained that the budget may
go up next year due to new laws that have been passed.

Primex sent an email regarding Cyber Coverage. They want someone to
fill out an application from the town. Jason Eastman will do this by
March 30,

The Department of Labor inspected the town hall. Inspector Laramie
sent a report of the findings. The only item that needed to be
addressed was the fire extinguishers needed to be updated.

Pam Valley from the NH Municipal Association left a telephone number
for the selectmen to call if they were interested in receiving an
electronic newsletter.

A motion to adjourn was made and seconded.
Meeting Adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,

Patricia Pitman



